
From: Matheus, Marilyn <Marilyn.Matheus@dss.sc.gov>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/29/2015 3:04:06 PM
Subject: Statement

The Department of Social Services had already begun critical work in improving the child welfare system and we are 
hopeful that the interim relief agreement is a positive step towards support of our goals.
 
 
 
Marilyn M. Matheus, Director
Constituent Services & Public Information
SC Department of Social Services
P.O. Box 1520
Columbia, SC 29204
803-898-7858
803-767-1488 cell
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